
       
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church of South Hills 

and Christian Preschool 
Church Office: 412-884-3232 / office@goodshepherdpittsburgh.org 
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WEEKLY TIDINGS AUGUST 31, 2025 – SEPTEMBER 7, 2025 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
SERVING TODAY’S SERVICE  
 Assisting Elder: Mark Coleman 
 Communion Assistant: ----- 
 Usher: Dominic Molinari 
 Reader: Gavin Glasser 
 Counters:   Bud Hoellein 
 Acolyte: Gavin Glasser 
 Altar Guild:  Ruth Johnson, Carol Schaar, Phyllis Hackbart, Lourie Coleman 

 
Please keep in your prayer for the continuing requests for members, family, and friends:, 
Kaylee (9 year old on Dialysis), Andi Keurulainen (recovery from wrist surgery), Ashley (co-
worker of Diane Johnston), Pam Spectold (blood sugar issues), Cathy, Nancy, Marian (friends 
of Pam) 
 

   

 **The many members, family and friends with long-term prayer needs will be listed in the Monthly Newsletter.** 

 
ON THE CHURCH CALENDAR THIS WEEK: 
*YR-YOUTH ROOM  FH-FELLOWSHIP HALL   
 Sunday, 8/31 10:15a Worship  
  12:30p Nepali Worship 
 Monday 9/1 Labor Day 
  ----- GSLC office closed 
 Tuesday, 9/2 5:00p Preschool Meet the Teacher 
 Wednesday, 9/3 5:00p Preschool Meet the Teacher 
  7:00p YR-Narcotics Anonymous 
 Thursday, 9/4 5:00p Outside-Soccer Shots 

 Friday, 9/5 ------ GSLC office closed 
  7:00p YR-IPMS 
 Saturday, 9/6 ------ 
 Sunday, 9/7 10:15a Worship 
  11:30a Fall Kickoff Picnic  
  12:30p Nepali Worship 
       

 

LAST WEEK (08/24/2025) AT GOOD SHEPHERD: $ 4,142.30 OFFERING  (NEEDED WEEKLY: $5,385.00) 
  ATTENDANCE: 68 

 
Good Shepherd Announcements 

If you are in need of any pastoral care, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to Pastor Barry at 724-996-2160 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Thursday 8:30am-12:30pm 

 
We’ve been cleaning up around the building and have lots of items up for grabs. If you are 

interested in any of the following please see Ray Vogel. 
Items up for grabs: 

• Metal file cabinets (1- 2 Drawer, 1-4 Drawer) 
• Wooden bookcases (previously in the fellowship hall) 
• Halogen work lights 
• Plastic folding chairs 

 

 
 

Hello and welcome to Good Shepherd!  We’re glad you’re here!   
May you experience the love of Christ and feel His presence during worship today. 

 
Our Mission: Is to know and praise Christ, to grow in Christ and to share Christ with others.  
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The Chosen Bible study is returning this fall! Details 

are still being decided, any questions, see Ray 
Vogel.  

 
We will be starting a First Communion class soon. Anyone 

who is interested please reach out to the office.  
 

 
Mark you calendars! Sunday September 7th will be our Fall 

Kick off Picnic. Please sign up, and bring a side dish or 
dessert. If you don’t want to bring food, but would like to help, 
money can be donated to help with supplies. Money can be 

given to Ray Vogel or Jean Barone. Sign up is on the table in 
the narthex. If you want to help set up or clean up call Ray 

Vogel. 
 

 

Something new is starting September 14th, 
we are introducing Children’s Church! 
Children of Sunday School Age will attend 
church until the Children’s message. Then 
they will go to a classroom for their Sunday 
School lesson. Kids can be picked up after 
the service is over. *This will replace the 
9:15am Sunday School for the children* 

 
 
 

Adult Bible study will resume Sunday, September 14th at 
9:15am 

 

Preschool Annoucements 
 

This coming week we are having Meet the Teacher! This gives the students an 
opportunity to meet the teacher and their fellow classmates.  

 
Classes (with a modified schedule) start September 9! 

 

LWML Annoucements 
 

Mark your calendars for Sunday September 28th at 11:30am for our Oktoberfest 
Luncheon.  

 

 


